
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

July 2, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Stuart Allen 
Principal Inspector & Supply Chain Lead 
Office for Nuclear Regulation 
Redgrave Court, Merton Road 
Bootle, L20 7HS United Kingdom 
 
 
SUBJECT:  THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTION TO THE 7Th NRC WORKSHOP ON 

VENDOR OVERSIGHT 
 
Dear Mr. Allen: 
 
Thank you for your contribution to our 7th NRC Workshop on Vendor Oversight.  You provided 

an outstanding presentation on “Regulation of the Civil Nuclear Industry Supply Chain and 

International Cooperation through Multinational Design Evaluation Program (MDEP) Vendor 

Inspection Cooperation Working Group.”  We appreciated your effective and informative 

presentation and your engagement with the audience afterwards.  Thank you for taking time out 

of your busy schedule to support us in this important public forum.  Have a safe and wonderful 

summer. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Kerri A. Kavanagh, Chief /RA/ 
Quality Assurance and Vendor Inspection Branch 
Division of Reactor Oversight 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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